Rushcreek Township Zoning Board

Rushcreek Zoning Board met 2-13-23 at the Rushcreek Township office, at 7pm.

David Foltz, Chairman opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call was taken, board members present were: Bruce Duck, Josh Schultz, Shad Kistler, Rick Moyer

Guests present were Nikki Schmelzer, Zoning Inspector, Tim Thomas, Township Trustee, Bill Myers Board of Zoning Appeals member, and Mary Foltz, note taker.

Drafts of Short-term Rental Property regulations, supplied by Nikki Schmelzer and Shad Kistler, were reviewed and discussed in depth by the board.

Nikki will consolidate the pertinent sections of each draft, per the groups' recommendations and discussion.

The board members will review the final "Short-term Rental Property" section to be added to the Rushcreek Township Zoning Resolutions Book.

Bruce Duck moved that agreed upon revisions, as discussed, be approved. Rick Moyer seconded the motion, motion passed.

Detailed Resolution Attached

Jen Domes

Rushcreek Township Zoning Board

Rushcreek Township Zoning Board met February 20, 2023, at 6pm, at the Rushcreek Township Office.

Board members present were: David Foltz, Bruce Duck, Josh Schultz, and Shad Kistler

Looked over and proof read the Short Term Rental Resolution recommendation document.

Discussed Solar Energy Systems, looked at the regulations for Fayette County and City of Pickerington. Was determined that the Board will work on a resolution during the same public meeting that the final Short Term Rental Resolution will be done.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm

Jan Stones Phil light Tui Bonus